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Note

October 24, 2023
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About October 31st

Did you know that October 31st is the birthday of
the Lutheran Church, indeed of all Protestant
churches?

Dr. Martin Luther chose All Hallow's Eve (the night
before All Saints’ Day) to nail his 95 theses to the
door of the castle church at Wittenberg, an event
many cite as the beginning of the Reformation. We
commemorate this important day in the history of
the church with special services and we will
certainly celebrate Reformation day at FLCA as
well.

We deliberately have chosen to downplay
Hallowe'en at FLCA, with the emphasis of witches,
ghosts and the like. No costumes should be worn to
school, Teachers will, however, talk with the
students about staying safe while
“trick-or-treating” for those venturing out
Tuesday night. Treats for classmates are welcome.
Please note that treats will be sent home
unopened.

| Volleyball

 7:9

Week at a glance

Wednesday, October 25
Wednesday, October 25
Wednesday, October 25

Chapel
8:30 Please join us!
Eagle Choir

Lunch Recess

Grade 3 Field Trip,
Pumpkin Patch
Leaving school @1230

Wednesday, October 25
Thursday, October 26

Volleyball Tryouts
Girls (Gr 4-8)3-4pm
Hot Lunch orders due
Pita Pit

Hot Lunch

Pita Pit

FLC Junior Youth
Group

Meeting at FLCA
6:30-8pm

Friday, October 27
Friday, October 27

Monday, October 23 Volleyball Tryout
Boys (Gr 4-8) 3-4pm

Volleyball tryouts continue.

Girls from Grade 4-8 begin Tryouts this Wednesday from
3-4pm, Boys from Grade 4-8 continue with tryouts on
Mondays from 3-4pm.

Page 1 of 2

Please continue reading on page 2



Cross Country Daylight Saving Time Ends

Congratulations to the FLCA Cross Country team. || Daylight Saving Time is coming to an end on Sunday,
We were out at Malden Park on a chilly day but we November 5th. Please rm?ulember Lo set ynurtclncks
back one hour before retiring on Saturday night,
performed our very best! November 4th.
Thank you to our supporters who cheered us on.
Thank you to our drivers, our Coach, Mrs. The Windsor Fire and Rescue Service reminds us that
Johnson, and our Coordinator, Ms. Procknow. the twice-yearly changes are the perfect time to check
the batteries in your home smoke alarms and carbon
. monoxide detectors. #
Lily Garton 1st place F“”‘L&i
'\. g
Ella Garton 3rd place Enjoy the extra hour of sleep! e oy
Talia Masotti 2nd place i (g x?,
nat 1
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Run Club

Run club is done for the
season but will return in
the Spring.

Parent/Teacher Interviews

First term report cards will be sent home Tuesday,
November 14th. Parent /Teacher Interviews will be held on
Thursday evening, November 16th and Friday morning,
November 17th. More details will follow

*Reminder: There is no school for students on Friday,
November 17th.

Grade 7 routine immunization reminder

A reminder to parents of Grade 7 students who
registered their child online with WECHU:

Registered children will receive their routine
immunizations for Hepatitis B, HPV and Meningitis §
on Wednesday, November 6th.

Students should wear short sleeved shirts to be
prepared. Thank vou,

Upcoming Events

October 31st Reformation Day

November 5th  End of Daylight Savings (“Fall back”)

November 6th  Grade 7 Immunization Clinic
November 14th Term 1 Report Cards

November 16th Parent/Teacher Interviews (Evening)
November 17th No School for Students, Parent/Teacher Interviews (Morning)

Have a blessed week!



